
 
 

Christmas, 2006  

Blue Willow Inn – Social Circle, GA 

 

December 8 started off cold and breezy but we had a good number 

of people that braved the weather and gathered at the restaurant for 

a great buffet…lots of meats, veggies, and desserts to warm us up. 

 

The hosts were the Hubbard Family (Ray, Vicki, Mitch, & Sue).  

Attending also were Ted & Martha Barrett, Vance & Phyllis 

Boring, Luke & Linda Callas, Jerry & Dot Carpenter, Clay &  

Margaret Doty, Ken & Dea Earley, Cecil & Anne Etheridge, Don & 

Lois Hardison, John & June Huffman, Warren Swanson & guest, 

Patsy Cunningham, and Jack & Chris White.   

 

A meeting was held and Vicki Hubbard and Ken Earley were sworn 

in as officers as they were not at the Nov. rally.   

 

Tickets were drawn and the FMCA door prizes were presented.   

 

A big thanks to the Hubbards for arranging this feast.  Also, a BIG 

thanks to Mitch for his gifts of Christmas stockings stuffed with 

goodies. 

 

Have a happy and safe holiday season and a Merry Christmas. 

 

Lois Hardison  

Newsletter/Corresponding Secretary  

 
  


